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Per WEQ-001 posted by NAESB effective October 1, 2008 a Transmission Service Request must be pre-confirmed in order to initiate the right of first refusal. Therefore, beginning 00:00 on Monday, January 19, 2009, requests must be pre-confirmed in order to be considered a competing request causing SPP to begin the Right of First Refusal process. A request that is not pre-confirmed will not be a competing request and will be processed as a request for available capacity. This only applies to short term requests for service, which is any Transmission Service Request shorter than 1 year in duration.
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